Bonitas · Scientia · Disciplina



19th September 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

As you may very well know, college applications are right around the corner. Colleges will act as one of the stepping stones for your son/daughters future, so it is important to make sure that they are able to find a college best suited for them. Over the course of the next few months colleges and sixth forms will host open evenings and induction days. These will allow your child to acclimatise to the major differences in: curriculum, organisation and teaching styles of these schools.

We will be hosting a sixth form/college guidance day for our year 11's in which they learn about the changes in the curriculum and will receive advice in regards to subject choices, college selection and GCSE targets for these applications. The guidance day will take place between 10am and 2pm on Saturday 23<sup>rd</sup> of September. We expect all students to be attending as this is a crucial step in securing your son's/daughter's higher education prospects.

We would also suggest following up these matters with your son/daughter at home when convenient.

Kindest Regards,

Mr Murat Tiknaz

Learning Mentor <a href="mtiknaz@northlondongrammar.com">mtiknaz@northlondongrammar.com</a>

Tel: 0208 880 9070